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Januvary 31, 1938

Mr. Nathan Spero
1421 Arch Street
Philadelphia, Pa.

Dear Mr. Spero:

Your status at the National Head-
quarters in Philadelphia of the National Re-
search Project on "Reemployment Opportunities
and Recent Changes in Industrial Techniques"
has been changed from $1620 per snnum to
$1800 per annum, without change in title,
effective February 1, 1928,

Thies appointment is for emergency
work of a temporary character, on a work
project which is being operated under the
provisions of the Emergency Relief Appropria-
tion Act of 1937 and is to extend for such
period of time as your services may be re-
quired and funds are available therefor.

Very truly yours,
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Janet L. Wile
Senior Administrative Secretary

For the Director



